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Dear Beacon Heights Families,

As a School Council, we are reaching out to you with an exciting opportunity to join us in supporting our efforts to enhance the educational 
experience for our students. We believe that the strength of our town lies in our tight-knit community, and we are thrilled about the opportunities 
that the new school will bring.

Our fundraising campaign will start April 7th, and we are seeking specific items to be purchased for Beacon Heights Public School. These items are 
crucial for maintaining the grade school legacy in the arts, athletics, and academics. Your generosity will be acknowledged through recognition on 
plaques attached to the items. Additionally, we will showcase your support on our Paw wall at the main entrance. Your donation will leave a legacy 
for your family in the main entrance and will honour your family for many years. We will also send communication once goals have been met.

If you are considering a monetary donation, we will focus our fundraising efforts on the following items:

Beacon Heights Public School
13800 Tecumseh Road East, Tecumseh, Ontario N8N 3T5

(519) 979-8186 Fax (519) 979-7591

Items to be purchased by the 
school with donation money

Outdoor Play Area
Gym supplies/Bleachers
Technology/Arts
Outdoor Illuminated sign
Extra-Curricular activities

$70,000
$50,000 
$30,000
$50,000
$30,000

Approximate 
Cost

Family Sponsorship

Donation Amount Recognition Tax Receipt

$20-99

$100-499

$100-499

Tax Receipt

Family Name 
on Board

Paw on Paw Wall 
with family name

Yes

Yes

Yes

We invite you to be a part of this exciting new chapter in our community's history. 
Together, we can ensure that our students have access to the resources they need to excel.
GECDSB is registered as a charitable organization. Receipts to be provided.

How to donate!
School Cash Online for amounts up to $500 and then anything over 
that they can contact the office to set up e-transfer.  We have a QR 
Code for you to quickly access the School Cash Online.  If you would 
like to donate with a different method, please contact the office.

Warm regards,
Beacon Heights School Council

Please reach out to the office if you are interested in becoming a community partner and 
potentially sponsoring one of our larger ticket items for the new school.

Thank you again for your consideration. Beacon Heights School Council

Building Tomorrow Together

How to donate!
School Cash Online for amounts up to $500 and then anything over that they can contact the office to set up e-transfer.  
We have a QR Code below for you to quickly access the School Cash Online.  If you would like to donate with a different 
method, please contact the office. 

  
Thank you for your consideration and support! 

Warm regards, 
Beacon Heights School Council 
Please reach out to the office if you are interested in becoming a community partner and potentially sponsoring one of 
our larger ticket items for the new school. 
Thank you again for your consideration. 
Beacon Heights School Council

Building Tomorrow Together 

Thank you for your consideration and support!


